
CARNEGIE INSTITUTION OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF TERRESTRIAL MAGNETISM
 
5241 BROAD BRANCH ROAD, N. W.
 

WASHINGTON IS, D. C.
 

TELEPHONE, WOODLEY 6·0663 

January 10, 1957 

Dr. Grote Reber 
The University of Tasmania 
Box 647c, G. P. O. 
Hobart, Tasmania 

Dear Grote: 

In compliance with your request of January 2 we are sending six copies 

of your article on "World-wide spread F" directly to 

Mr. W. B. Chadwick 
Radio Propagation Division 
National Bureau of Standards 
Boulder, Colorado 

We are glad to learn that your results exceed your expectations, and 

look forward to receiving your article for the JGR. 

All here send best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

.. 


